Orr&Reno

Douglas L. Patch

dpatch@orr-reno.com Direct Dial 603.223.9161 Direct Fax 603.223.9061 Admitted in NH and MA

December 16, 2021

Via Email and Via Hand Delivery

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit St. Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DW 20-117, Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc., Request for Change in Rates – Pre-filed Testimony from the Town of Atkinson's Fire Chief

Dear Chairman Goldner:

Enclosed for filing with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission in accordance with the procedural schedule in the above-captioned matter, DW 20-117, are an original and six copies of the pre-filed testimony of the Atkinson Fire Chief, Brian Murray.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Douglas L. Patch

DLP/eac Enclosures

cc (via email): Service List in Docket No. 20-117

3294226 1